
SAVE THE DATE

Contact: Amanda Krpan

akrpan@ccaflorida.org

RESTOCKING
REDFISH

Join Coastal Conservation Association Florida for
our first Redfish Restocking Initiative in
Choctawhatchee Bay! The public is invited to attend
and help release the fish. Children are welcome and
encouraged.

Attire: athletic clothes & water shoes, 

Join us, and be a part of the solution!

Tuesday,
March 29th

12pm

Fred Gannon State park in Niceville

Date, Time, and Location are Subject to Change
Follow @CCA_Florida for updates


